
A Call for Papers 
 

The Society for the Study of the 
American Short Story 

 
Invites proposals for presentation on two Society panels at the annual 
ALA conference: 
 

1. Recovering “Lost” short stories. An investigation of significant 
stories that have been neglected or totally unknown in literary 
history.  

2. New Readings of “Classic” American Stories. Papers should 
offer new information or a new perspectives that changes the way 
a story can be read and taught in American literature courses.                              

 
Proposals should give a one-paragraph abstract of the paper to be 
presented along with a biographical paragraph giving the credentials of 
the presenter to address this topic. 
 
Please send proposals to the Society president, Jim Nagel, at 
jnagel@uga.edu by December 20, 2016. 
 
For presentation at the  
American Literature Association  28th Annual Conference, 
May 25-28, 2017, The Westin Copley Place, Boston MA 02116 
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